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   Happy New Year! And what a year it will beé.  With the revamp of the 

boat ramp and parking commencing very soon, Port Albert will be buzzing.  Our 

working groups have been busy over the holiday period making sure our plans for 

Port Albert continue to go forward. Watch this space, exciting times are ahead! 

With Australia Day falling on a Friday this year, Port Albert will be celebrating all 

Weekend!  Port Albert Progress Association are running their annual Australia Day 

Event on Friday, Port Albert Hall are assisting POPA with Beers by the Bay on 

Saturday Night & The Market on Sunday!  Something for everyone! 

 

   Like us on Facebook!  

    Discover Port Albert 

https://www.facebook.com/portalbert/ 
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Do you have something for the  Tattler?  

 
The Port Albert Tattler is community newsletter that hopes to update everyone on what is 

happening in the area. If you would like to advertise a community group/event in the area for 

please send through your event  details  to thetattlerportalbert@gmail.com. 

 

Gippsland Regional 

Maritime Museum  

Open Daily September to May 
10.00am - 4.00pm Weekends and 
School Holidays During June - 

August 

A vivid insights into the early history 

of Port Albert as the gateway to 

Gippsland and its colourful maritime 

history. 

 

78 Tarraville Rd, Port Albert, VIC 

3971 

mailto:thetattlerportalbert@gmail.com
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                  Word Search!                            

                      Cartoon by Jane Savage! 

 

       

 

 

79 Old Port Foreshore 
RD Port Albert 

 
A  n  d w  i   l   d  f  l   o  w  e  r f  a  r  m 

 

F o r   B  o o k  i n g  s   c a  l l   0 3 5 1 8 3 2 
3 3 6 O r    g o   t o 

 
 

Å Myrtle  & 
Moss 

Å Polka Luka 

gifts  by  Australian and 

Gippsland 
Å Zin &  Bert And many 

More 

69  Tarraville Rd,  Port 

Local

s Ph. 0351832588 

Ph. 04001012734 

Open Sat and Sun ς 10am ς 3pm  or by appointment 

http://www/
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 PORT ALBERT LIGHT GAME & SPORTS 

CLUB                       FISHI NG CLUB Inc. 

 
The Port Albert Light Game & 
Sports Fishing Club held their 
Snapper/Gummy competition 
on 25 & 26 November. 17 
members fished with only 5 
members weighing in, the 
biggest Snapper being 
0.625kg and the heaviest 
Gummy was 4.190kg caught 
by one of the ladies showing 
the blokes how its done!  This 
has made for an interesting 
season so far with no one 
member winning consecutive 
competitions in a row.  Our 
Christmas break up was held on 9 & 10 December down at Reeves Beach.  Want 
to join the club or more information?  Contact Daryl on 0408 178 571 
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          Introducing Refuge Cove Cruises! 


